
 

 

 
 

Press Notice  

 
 

The Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka has launched an investigation regarding the illegal 

detention of a person for 06 consecutive days at the Grandpass Police Station. Thereby, the Deputy 

Inspector General-Legal Division called to record evidence to the Human Rights Commission on 

the 8th of December 2022. 
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